
Landfill Gas System
Enhancements Progressing

February 16, 2018

SYLMAR, Calif. (Feb. 16, 2018) – Over the past few weeks, the Sunshine Canyon 
Landfill team has made continued progress on the first landfill gas system 
enhancement of the year. Since the project launched last month, we have installed 
eight vertical landfill gas wells and have attached permanent vacuum lines to begin 
collecting landfill gas. Additionally, we have installed pumps in four of the gas wells and 
are already extracting perched landfill liquids that would otherwise impede proper gas 
collection.

Along with vertical wells and pumps, we have installed horizontal landfill gas collectors 
in one of the current active waste cells to further promote landfill gas collection. This 
enhancement provides an additional vacuum source to extract landfill gas, and we 
anticipate completing this phase of the project next week.

If you have questions, be sure to contact us at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com 
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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